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2017 Three Rivers Educational Technology Conference 
The annual TRETC (Three Rivers Educational Technology Conference) was held this year on November 7th, at 

Montour High School for teachers and K-12 administrators in the Pittsburgh area. This year’s theme focused on 

“Digitizing Personalized Learning!”  

TRETC includes student led presentations which focus on ways to use technology to MEET (Motivate, Engage, 

Empower and Transform) student learning through digital tools and options. These tools enhance personalized 

learning, promote collaboration, communication and empower students to drive their learning and become leaders 

in the classroom.  

This year, teacher, Mrs. Rachelle Dene Poth and a group of Riverview students, Sean Abraham, Cassy DeBacco, 

Celaine Hornsby, and Ben Johnson, presented a session titled, Tech Tools, Tips and Tricks: Student Choices for 

Learning. During their session, they spoke about some of the different tools they find to be the most beneficial and 

empowering to them as they learn. They presented innovative ways to share their Project Based Learning, create 

authentic representations of their learning and collaborate and peer teach in a flexible, and blended learning 

environment.  

Congratulations to these fine Riverview students for sharing their SERIOUS SUCCESS! 
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